Police seek help to trace
missing l4-year-old girl who
has contacts 1in Edinburgh

Police are continuing to appeal for
the help of the public to trace a
14-year-old girl reported missing
from Stirling who has links to the
capital.

Emily Neil, was last seen in the Cowgate area of
Kirkintilloch, around 4.25pm on Monday, 20 May, 2024.

She is described as being around 5ft 10in in height, of slim
build with long red/auburn hair.

When last seen she was wearing black leggings and a black
hooded top.

Emily is believed to be travelling by bus and has contacts in
Glasgow, Edinburgh and the Lothians.

Sergeant William Diamond said: “Our enquiries are ongoing and
we are appealing for anyone who has seen Emily, or who has any
information on her whereabouts to contact us.

“It is believed she may be in the company of Jasmine Graham,
14, who was last seen in the area of the Forge Shopping Centre

in Glasgow on Monday, 20 May."”

Anyone with any information is asked to contact 101 quoting
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